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Department of Education                                                                      

Director: Mhairi Shaw (DCE)
Council Offices, 211 Main Street, Barrhead, East Renfrewshire G78 1SY
ST. MARK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

Roebank Drive, Barrhead, G78 2JA 0141-570 7400  FAX: 0141-570 7401

e-mail: schoolmail@st-marks.e-renfrew.sch.uk   

Website: www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/st-marks
Mrs N Fitzsimmons, Head Teacher

Our ref: NF/KR
Date August 2017
Administration of Medicines
Dear Parent

In order to assist the staff involved in administering medicines to pupils and to the observation of safe practices, please be advised of changes to authority procedures in the administering of medicines within school hours.
· Parents or carers must deliver the medication to the school.  Under no circumstances will instruction by phone conversation or written note be accepted.  All medication must be delivered complete with the original pharmacy or dispensed label identifying: Pupil’s name, date of dispensing, name of medication and strength, dosage and the frequency, expiry date, quantity, method of administration and additional instructions.  Please find attached Form A1 which MUST be completed prior to medication being administered to your child.  Medication will not be accepted by the school unless this form is completed and signed by the parent or legal guardian of the child and the administration of the medicine being agreed by the Head Teacher.  Medicines must be in the original container as dispensed by the Pharmacy.  
· Parental agreement must be obtained for the administration of all medicines

· Parents/carers must provide written consent for their children to administer their own medicines such as inhalers

· Medication should only be taken at school where there is no alternative, for example for severe toothache or menstrual cramps.
· All parents must complete, sign and date a consent form when providing any medication. (FORM A1)

· Non-prescribed medicines will not be routinely administered to pupils unless it is a case of emergency.
· Please also find attached a copy of the Pupil Health and Wellbeing information form to be completed and returned no later than Friday 25th August.  This will ensure we have a full understanding of your child’s needs for the coming year.

This is a service that the school is not required to provide and the Head Teacher reserves the right to withdraw this service.  It is essential for all that the above practices are adhered to as this will ensure safety for adults administering and for pupils alike.
I hope you understand that in order to ensure the Health and Wellbeing of your children this processed must be adhered to.  Thank you for your co-operation and support in helping us implement this new and clear guidance.

Yours Sincerely 
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Yours sincerely
Natalie Fitzsimmons
Head Teacher                                                     
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